
 

 

 

MADERA PUBLIC FINANCING AUTHORITY 

REGULAR MEETING 6/19/2019 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the regular meeting of 
the Madera Public Financing Authority scheduled 
Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Madera Public 
Financing Authority falls on Wednesday July 3, 2019. 
 


